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25/08/2020  08:53:512020/2816/P OBJ Mr. & Mrs. Shaw We have no objection to the demolition of the existing dwelling.

 

We object to the proposed three-story replacement dwelling on the following grounds:-

 

1. The size, particularly the height, of the proposed dwelling will have a significantly adverse impact on the 

open and spacious character and setting of the street, which is marked by large gaps between the buildings at 

higher levels, above gardens on the east side and north end and above the lower profile of numbers 5 (with 

Shepherd's Path and part of number 3) and 9 (as is) on the west side.

 

2. The design of the proposed replacement dwelling, comprising three monochrome and uniform blocks, is 

unsympathetic to the decorative, intricate and nuanced style of its Victorian neighbours.  (Number 17-18 in 

adjacent Thurlow Road provides a contrasting example of a more successful design to blend in with its 

setting.)
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